
developed an image-conscious philosophy, an expanding export market and a retail 
network. Although the high-quality tactile coat remained the backbone of the business, 
MaxMara concentrated on creating different collections through autonomous companies. 
Sixteen clothing lines were established including Marella, Weekend and Marina Rinaldi, 
with a flagship store on Madison Avenue, but no licences were issued, not even for 
perfume. Generally, MaxMara’s international success derived from an understated style, 
careful market targeting, advanced technology and excellent relations with the Italian 
textile industry.  

See also: fashion 
NICOLA WHITE  

Mazzacurati, Carlo  

b. 2 March 1956, Padova 

Director 
Mazzacurati began his career in 1979 by making Vagabondi (Vagabonds) in 16mm. After 
numerous collaborations in television productions, he made his directorial debut in 1987 
with Notte italiana (Italian Night), a powerful and disturbing psychological thriller 
produced, significantly, by Nanni Moretti’s then newly formed company, Sacher Film. 
An unsuccessful second feature, Il prete hello (The Handsome Priest) (1989), was 
followed by the impressive Un’altra vita (Another Life) (1992). Here Mazzacurati 
displayed his full potential as the film, with its nocturnal and desperate atmosphere, 
presents all the uneasiness of a society in transition within which the love story of a 
Roman dentist and a Russian girl unfolds to its ill-fated end. A reversal at the level of the 
plot—as the journey moves from Italy to Hungary—but a repetition at the level of the 
story can be found in Il toro (The Bull) (1994). His Vesna va veloce (Vesna Runs Fast) 
(1996) is in many ways a creative reprise of the 1992 movie, as a young Czech woman 
struggles to find a new life in Italy. 

MANUELA GIERI 

Mediobanca 

Established in 1946, Mediobanca is Italy’s leading industrial bank. Its main original 
shareholders were IRI’s three deposit banks, Banca Commerciale, Credito Italiano and 
Banco di Roma, which also acted as its agents for the placement of long-term bonds. 

During the 1950s Mediobanca typically provided long-term finance and assisted client 
companies in bond and equity issue. It was only with the nationalization of the electric 
power companies in the early 1960s (see ENEL) that Mediobanca, led by one of Italy’s 

Entries A–Z    509

 


